
 

Thank you  

for your  

participation! 
 

Fathers needed for  
father-child study 

 

Fathers’ well-being 
and the well-being 

of their children 
 

University of Canterbury Research Project 

 

If you are interested in taking 
part and want to know more 
about this study please contact 
the researcher  

Germaine Gerken 
 

Phone:  
+64 3 366 7001 3086 

 
 Email:  

Germaine.Gerken@ 
pg.canterbury.ac.nz 

 
You can also access the survey 
directly by entering this link in 
your browser:  
 

http://canterbury.qualtrics.com/S
E/?SID=SV_9zrFmfpAz5kCDTD 
 



 
 

Fathers’ well-being 
 and the well-being  

of their children 

 
This research 

project will be 

conducted by 

Germaine 

Gerken as part of her Ph.D. 

research project at the University of 

Canterbury. This project is being 

carried out under the supervision of 

Janet Carter, Jacki Henderson and 

Martin Dorahy. 

You are invited to take part in an 
online survey looking at the well-
being of fathers and their children in 
New Zealand.  
 
 
What are the aims of the study? 

We aim to get more information 
about the mood and well-being of 
fathers in New Zealand. We are also 
interested in looking at their 
children’s well-being.  
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Who can participate? 

You can participate if you are 
the biological father of at least 
one child aged 2-18 years that 
resides with you. 
 
 
 
The online survey will take 30-
40min to be completed and as 
a compensation we offer you 
the chance to win an iPad 


